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Spring Term  

Nursery 

 

Welcome Back 

 

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas, and 

a happy new year. 

We would lkie to say a massive thank for all 

the gifts,  its lovely to feel so appreciated. 

 

 

 
 

. 

 
 

Weekend Books 

 

All the children have weekend books. These are 

for your children to share their weekend 

activities/experiences in.   

 

Here are some ideas to link with this terms topic; 

• Go for a walk and see if you can see where 

rabbits and badgers live. 

• Explore foot prints on the ground. 

• Do you have any birds visiting your 

gardens? 

 

This is a lovely experience for the children to 

share with their friends during circle time, they 

really enjoy chatting about them.  
 

 

Our Value for this month is  

Hope 

            
 

Topic 

 

This terms topic is ‘wondland wonders’. This is 

one of our favourite topics, as we there are 

lots of great craft acitivies. 

We will be looking at woodland animals their 

habitat, and footprints. 

Also exploring the different seasons, and 

learning about growing plants. 

  

             

Tapestry  

 

Hopefully everyone is still able to see our 

regular updates on Tapestry, we have 

previously sent email activations to both 

parents however not all of them have been 

activated. If you need any support with the 

app, or activation emails resending please 

let us know.  

 
 

Cool Milk 

 

If you haven’t already could you please also 

register you child for their free milk entitlment 

through Cool Milk at www.coolmilk.com  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/
http://www.coolmilk.com/

